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For more information call 13 16 17 (8am – 5pm Monday – Friday) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au

Night works noise notice 
– Graceville
To improve the safety and reliability of our service, and as part of an ongoing maintenance program, 
Queensland Rail will carry out track maintenance at Graceville station.  

This work involves the unloading and moving of rail, and the use of loud, heavy machinery, including 
lighting towers, on-track vehicles, trucks and loaders with horns, bright flashing lights and reversing 
beepers.

Queensland Rail will make every effort to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours 
and we appreciate your cooperation.  

Work may be subject to change due to operational and weather conditions. 

Chelmer

Graceville

Sherwood

 
From 1am to 4.15am Wednesday 28 June. 

Graceville station.

Unloading and moving rail. 


